
From: Heather Haryu < >  

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 4:47 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Changes to Bylaw 114 

 

Dear Trustees Evans and Falck, Chair Tobi Elliott, and IT Staff, 

 

We wish to confirm our support for the changes in Draft Bylaw 129 shown in the March 27th 

Special Meeting Agenda posted this afternoon. However, as the Draft Bylaw does not yet contain 

an addition of 500 sq. ft. to house sizes, we wish to state our strong support for that change. The 

reasons for our support were outlined in our email to you of September 11, 2024. We also 

support "before and after" tables for house sizes, as recommended by the majority of the APC, to 

give further assurance to those who built homes before adoption of the current Bylaw 114. Any 

other wording to give such assurances should be added as needed. 

 

We are thankful for the work done by all of you in this process. We are sorry that you have had 

to endure the accusations from some people that you are wasting precious time trying to satisfy 

the whims of people who did not agree with the actions of the last trustees. We are sad that 

different interpretations of the OCP cause you so much grief. We commend you for taking the 

time to try to reach a compromise that we believe will still fit within the goals of the OCP.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Wayne and Heather Haryu 

   

 


